
Laid  Off  Workers  May  Be
Eligible for Low Cost or No
Cost  Health  Insurance  In
Greater New Bedford
PACE – People Acting in Community Endeavors announces that
Laid Off Workers May Be Eligible for Low Cost or No Cost
Health Insurance.

Health  Insurance  Coverage  is  Available  to  Greater  New
Bedford’s  Uninsured  Residents.
PACE Health Access is available to assist those residents who
have  been  laid  off  to  find  low  cost  or  no  cost  health
insurance coverage.

PACE’s physical offices are closed, however PACE Health Access
Navigators are available by phone at 508-999-9920 ext 321, 323
or 304 or email: help@paceinfo.org.
Our  staff  members  are  working  from  home,  please  leave  a
message  and  a  staff  member  will  call  you  back  from  a
restricted  number  so  please  answer  our  call.

About the organization: PACE, Inc. delivers innovative and
effective  services  to  members  of  the  Greater  New  Bedford
Community in their pursuit of brighter futures. Since 1982,
PACE  Inc.  has  developed  a  reputation  of  responding  to
community  needs,  providing  high  quality  programs  for
struggling  people  and  families,  developing  strategies  for
empowering people and working cooperatively with both the non-
profit and for profit communities.
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